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April 7th. 1989

F?ECEIVED

APR 1 0 1989

DEPARTMENT OF
COMMUNITY DEVELOPMENTCity of Mercer Island

Planning Department
3505 85th Ave. SE
Mercer Island Wa.	 98040

Dear Planners and Decision Makers:

Our family and surrounding community find granting a
variance for the land owners to the North of Caulkins
Landing for a driveway through the trees and across the park
property completely unacceptable. We do not want to see one
tree cut down or the space that is given to this community
divided or reduced in any way.

If you find that this step in the development of this
property is proceeding we hope that you will include the
community in protecting the rights of the people who use and
enjoy Caulkins as a family recreation spot.

Thank you for your consideration and we hope that someone
will keep us informed of the processes that effect public
access.

James F. Hale
2425 62nd. Ave. SE
Mercer Island Wa.	 98040
236-1037 Home
232-7355 work


